PRESS RELEASE
FIRST ADMISSION CUT-OFF LIST- 2014-2015

The first cut-off list for admissions to various undergraduate courses of the University of Delhi
for the academic year 2014-2015 will be notified/ displayed by different colleges of the
University on Tuesday, the 01st July, 2014. The details of the minimum cut-off percentage of
marks (First Admission List) at which admissions to various courses have been offered by
different colleges are given in the enclosed charts. For details, with regard to variation in cut-off
percentage, the candidates are advised to contact the respective colleges on Tuesday, the
O1st July, 2014. As per schedule already notified, the eligible candidates who meet the
requirements notified in the First Admission cut-off list are further advised to complete their
admission formalities in the Colleges concerned from O01stto 03rdJuly, 2014 within the
stipulated time.



